This Week in Church

The Epiphany of the Lord
Saturday 7th                  6.30pm       Tony Glynn RIP (Glynn) 
Sunday 8th         
9.30am
 Sidney & James Harries RIP (Harries) 


11.30am     The People of the Parish         
Monday 9th  
9.00am 
 Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Tuesday 10th      
9.00am 
 Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Wednesday 11th    
12.15pm 
 Ints of Stephen Donnelly (Conti)    

Thursday 12th    
8.30am 
 Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 13th   
11.00am
Funeral Mass – Eileen Wanglin RIP
Saturday 14th                6.30pm     
November Dead List (McGlade)   
Sunday 15th          
9.30am
Peter Schroeyers RIP (Schroeyers)          

11.30am     Alphonsus Igbuzuluike RIP (Nwanemuogh) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?

Sun 8th 
Confirmation Mass of Enrolment 
11.30am
Church 

Mon 9th 
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12noon
Parish Hall


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
8.00pm-9.00pm
Upper Room

Tues 10th    
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 11th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre


Journey in Faith (RCIA)
7.45pm
Community Centre 

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 

Thurs 12th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Fri 13th      
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Confirmation Retreat to Walsingham House – Friday/Sunday
Parish Stewardship:
Offertory Collection Weekend 31st /1st January 
Envelopes: £649.46
Cash: £314.69
Standing Orders to 5th December £1,882.67

RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:

Eileen Wanglin, aged 89 years of Crow Lane, Romford.

Her Funeral will take place on Friday 13th January at 11am and then to Romford Cemetery.

also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Mary Sapiano, Frederick Greenhill, Adolph Davis,  Elizabeth Foster, Michael Cullen, Mary Gilmore, Roger Sandy, James Adams, Elizabeth Ring, John Sexton, Frank Hamilton, John Shead, Mavis Bird, Thomas Cawley, Maud Grove, Alfred Pitchford, Jeremiah McCallion, Anne Corrigan, 

Wilfred Edwards, Gerald Meehan, William Doran, Cyril McSweeney, Sarah Davis, John Murphy, Carol Murray, Olive King, Grace Gorman, Lily Aubrey, Claire Carr, Ellen Thomas, Martin Alexander, James Bishop, Maria Bota, Alan Guy, Nora Wheeler, Margaret Hallinan and  John Sapsford, 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, Bob Cole, 

Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam,  Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, 
Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Mgr George Stokes, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Travelling Chalice

Weekend
Family
Mass


7th /8th January
     Ana Brown

       9.30am

14th /15th January 
     Anne-Marie O’Neill
         9.30am

21st /22nd January
     Agnes Danielak

       9.30am

Pax Christi Next Sunday we celebrate World Peace 2017. Pope Francis has chosen the theme Nonviolence: a style of politics for peace. After all Masses there will be a retiring collection to support the work of Pax Christi, the International Catholic Movement for Peace.
Thank you to all parishioners who were generous towards their priest at Christmas. Bless you for your Mass intentions, Greetings cards, M&S, Amazon & Waterstone Vouchers, Sparkling Wines, Red & White Wines, Sherry & Liqueurs, Panettone, Christmas Candles, Christmas puddings, Gifts for Africa, Belgian & Viennese Biscuits, Cashmere Jumper, Chinese Tea, Popcorn, Mint Chocolates, DVD, Fruit Basket, Scent Diffusers, Shower Gel and Herb Scissors.

The Bethlehem Rehabilitation Hospital for children  The retiring collection at the School Advent Carol Service raised £258.30. Bless you for your generosity.

Community Centre Recently we had to undergo emergency electrical work in order for our insurance policy to be valid. This cost was £1,700 (some quotes were three times this figure). Now is the time for discussions regarding the Centre and the way forward with refurbishment and renewal of the sacramental, pastoral and social life of the parish. There will be an open meeting for parishioners who would like to discuss what might be needed to commence with this project. Wednesday 15th February at 7pm in the Community Centre. 

Youth Band We are hoping to start a youth band at St. Edward’s to play at one of our weekend masses. If you are in secondary school and play guitar or any other instrument, or if you like to sing either solo or as part of a group, or if you just want to know more, then come and join us on Saturday 21st January 2017 at 1pm in the Community Centre. Bring friends!

St.Peter’s Parents meeting Please join us at St. Peter’s School on Friday 13th January at 2pm for a coffee afternoon where we will be meeting informally to talk about what we would like to put in place in the future for our children and our youth of the parish.
Crib Collection Crib Offerings As in previous years the Crib collection will be donated to the Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society. The Society provides an early intervention service to children, young people and their families which enables them to address difficulties that may be impeding their educational, social and emotional development. Their Mission Statement enshrines the principle that assistance is provided to any child in need. Your generosity in giving to The Crib Collection greatly helps towards funding this vital work. Please be as generous as you can.

Lourdes Pilgrimage 2017: Bishop Alan will lead our annual diocesan pilgrimage to Lourdes from 23 - 28 July.  The cost per person - full board and flights - is £695.  Booking information will appear very soon.

Faith in Politics Catholic Parliamentary & Public Affairs Internships scheme provides recently graduated Catholics. September 2017 – July 2018. Closing date for applications 10th Feb 2017. Visit www.faithinpolitics.org.uk

CAFOD is a member of the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) – a coalition of leading aid agencies which has launched an appeal to respond to the humanitarian crisis in Yemen. CAFOD’s partner in Yemen is providing humanitarian assistance in the form of food, water, medical care and shelter. You can find updates on the situation and how we are responding to this crisis. 

Should you wish to support this appeal, you can donate online at emergency.appeal@cafod.org.uk  or send donations to CAFOD at Romero House, 55 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7JB, which will be used towards responding to this crisis.   
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and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Epiphany of the Lord 
8th January 2017 
The story of the magi carries with it an extraordinary richness. In it the evangelist teaches us about the mission of the Son of God. Jesus is 'made manifest' (epiphany = manifestation) as Messiah not only for his own people, but for those who come 'from the east', for all the peoples of the earth. At the same time this is the Messiah heralded by the prophets. The Scriptures are fulfilled. This Messiah is born into danger, as the cruel tyrant, known to history as 'Herod the Great', is the first to threaten his life. The gift of myrrh alludes to the death he is to suffer. The presentation of gifts from the peoples of the world completes the Christmas scene. The magi represent the nations, but also the age-old quest among the peoples of the earth for true wisdom. This wisdom is found in Christ.
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